
 

 

Happy Valentine’s Day! 
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13th Barbara 

15th Maria 

15th Alan M 

17th Mick  

29th Joyce 

  

  

 

Valentines Day at 

Oxendon House! We 

listened to classic 

love songs, made 

some love heart short 

bread and played 

themed games!  

 

 



 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

As part of our effort to raise money for our 

Residents fund, we will be starting to collect a mile 

of change. Any donations will be gratefully 

appreciated. Jasmine Healthcare will match pound 

for pound any funds raised by the home.  

 

Over February We 

have done lots of 

different activities! 

Tabletop dominoes, 

Jenga and cards. 

We had Tom come 

back from Gfitness 

who got everyone 

awake and moving.  

Betty the dog paid 

the home a visit and 

spent the majority 

of the day in the 

sunny weather 

outside with the 

residents! The first 

of hopefully many 

sunny days this 

year!  

  

Things to look out for this month! 

Mile of change! 


